

"There is something inside of you that the world needs"



COMMUNICATION

Newsletter 07 / 12 April 19

Dear Parents

Welcome back from the holiday. We trust that you were able to enjoy the break and to catch your breath before the start of the second term. We wish our learners and parents all the best.

The onslaught on our learners from all quarters, especially with social media, remains a challenge. Communication about a parent support/training event on, among other things, how to protect and guide learners in terms of personal safety, will be sent to you shortly.

HOUSE RULES

Although there is a lovely long weekend ahead, term tests are scheduled for Tuesday, 30 April and Tuesday, 7 May, for the Intersenphase. The rule still applies that if a learner is absent for a term test, a doctor's note must be handed in.

Learners may start wearing their full winter uniform, depending on the weather. The summer uniform may not be mixed with the winter uniform. The official date we switch to winter's uniform, is Monday, 6 May.

We request parents to check that medical aid details are correct on the parent portal and change where necessary.

School starts promptly at 07:30. Learners who arrive late must please enter at Gate 1. Please ensure your child(ren) has everything ready for the next day, the night before. Learners who forget items at home, cause a telephonic backlog at reception.

If you need to pick up your child from school earlier, inform the register teacher, as well as Vera at verav@msrp.co.za to facilitate the process and to prepare the necessary documentation.

INFORMATION







MMC - HELP US TO PACK FOOD PARCELS

On Saturday, 27 April, Midstream Methodist Church is offering an opportunity for volunteers to help pack food packages from 8:00 to 11:00, for those in need. Please register on the link below should you wish to assist:



MMC REGISTRATION LINK

CHOIR LEADERS 2024

We are thrilled to announce the exceptional individuals who will be leading our choir with passion and dedication in 2024. We are confident that under their guidance, our choir will continue to thrive and inspire. Let's give them our full support as they embark on this journey of musical excellence!



Chloe Marland
Deputy Choir Captain

Chloe's infectious
enthusiasm and
dedication to uplifting
her fellow members
and ensuring that
everyone feels valued
and included makes
her the perfect
Deputy Captain.



Esli van Aswegen Deputy Choir Captain

Esli's ability to lead by example and her profound musical understanding ensures our choir continues to flourish.



Lethabo Lamola Choir Captain

Lethabo's unwavering commitment to excellence and honour sets a standard for all, making him a beacon of inspiration within our choir.



Shanessa Kleynhans
Choir Captain

Known for her reliability and dependability,
Shanessa effortlessly takes on leadership roles, making her the perfect choice for guiding our choir this year.





GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2025

Grade 8 admissions for 2025 are open until 26 April 2024. If you want your child to attend *Midstream College*, kindly note that you need to complete the application form online.

Please consult the *Midstream College* website for the relevant guidelines and online form. https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/

For any high school admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)







